Creswell R/C Flyers Meeting Minutes Dec 5, 2021

Creswell R/C Flyers Met at Walker Field.

The meeting was called to order at 9:15 am by President John Risbrough.
8 members were in attendance.

Reading of last month's minutes.
Pres. John read the last meeting minutes.
A motion was made and the minutes were approved.

Officer Elections.

A motion was made to retain the 2021 office holders for 2022,
the motion made was voted on and approved.

With the exception of the office of Secretary.

Current Sect. Tim Hermann was replaced by Bill Spencer.

A motion was made, voted on and approved.

Treasury Report.

Rod Madison gave a rundown on the expenditures & income from
last summer to the present.

A motion was made and the treasury report was approved.

New Business:

Bill Hastings was tasked to check with Creswell City Hall and inquire concerning
the availability of the Community Center for a CRCF "Swap and Shop".

Bill will report his findings to the officers ASAP.

Pres. John suggested running a underground power line to the north end
of the Pit Area to provide power for battery chargers.

The possibly of putting in a fire pit at the north end field, was discussed.
Nothing firm on this yet.

Show and Tell: None

In Attendance: Pres John Risbrough
Treasurer Rod Madison

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 a.m. Thanks Bill Hastings for taking the notes!
Flying ensued!



